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P.R.No.09/2025                              Date:  25.01.2025 

Press Release 

 Chennai Metro Rail Limited (CMRL) would like to inform passengers that, the 

Tourist Cards (1-day & 30-day) will no longer be available starting from February 1, 

2025. 

 While the Tourist Cards are being discontinued, CMRL remains committed to 

offering convenient travel options. Passengers can continue to enjoy hassle-free 

journeys through alternative ticketing options, including digital tickets, QR code-

based tickets, single journey tokens, and the National Common Mobility Card, which 

is now also integrated with MTC buses for a seamless travel experience. 

 We sincerely appreciate the support and understanding of our passengers. 

CMRL is dedicated to improving the metro experience and meeting the evolving 

needs of both commuters and tourists in the future. 
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